From: Shana Mason [mailto:shanafaIisll@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 9:46 AM

To: valerie.hale @crossvilletn.gov; Ralph Reagan <bolroffice @gmail.com>
Subject: Street Blocking for Bread of Life block party

Valerie,

We would like to see about getting approval to block 4th street in front of the mission from Evelyn Ave to the street
right past the mission on Saturday June 30. We are still not certain about the 5K you and | discussed, but I'd like to
understand if you guys could potentially provide a route for the 5K that starts and ends at the mission. If so is there a

cost associated with that route.

Thanks,

Shana Mason

Shana Mason




